



4 March 2024

Ofsted Inspection: 30 & 31 January 2024

Dear Parent /Carer

We are delighted to share some fantastic news with you – our recent Ofsted inspection outcome report has been released, highlighting so many areas of strength as 'an ambitious and nurturing school'. This is a testament to the hard work, dedication and commitment of our entire school community.

The inspection report acknowledges the exceptional efforts of our talented students, staff and supportive parents and carers. We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your ongoing support and contribution to our continued success. We appreciate this can only take place through genuine collaboration and shared values of wanting the very best for all students.

There are some key highlights of the report the report we are immensely proud of:

- Staff and pupils live and breathe the school everyone is treated respectfully
- Pupils display exemplary behaviour they are focussed and resilient
- Pupils' relationships with staff are very positive a respectful culture pervades the school
- Pupils feel safe and highly valued
- Pupils are well prepared for their next stage of education, employment or training
- The school has developed an inclusive and ambitious curriculum
- Teachers use a range of effective and engaging strategies
- The school enriches pupils' personal development through a carefully considered curriculum
- Pupils are very committed to their learning their excellent behaviour supports the effective delivery of the curriculum
- The school is led with great ambition, clarity and determination trustees, leaders and teachers put the best interests of the pupils at the heart of what they do

Please access the full report using the link, Ofsted – Moseley Park. The report is also on school website for your reference.

In alignment with the Central Partnership Trust, we don't stand still and continue to strive for excellence in all we do. We are rightly proud of the difference we make but also recognise there are always areas for improvement. We are very grateful for your ongoing support to allow Moseley Park to remain an outstanding provider for your child.

With warmest regards,

Mr W Morgan Head of School Mrs Holloway
Executive Headteacher



